
If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in 

or call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 
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Our op 

Dates for your diary 
Monday 17th June 

New Reception children Teddy Bear picnic 

3.45-4.30pm 

Wednesday 19th June 

Year 1 School  Trip Holkham Hall 

Nursery Come and share story session 

9am 

Thursday 20th June 

Non uniform day  

Bring in bottles,items for summer fair.  

Nursery come and share story session 

2.30pm 

Friday 21st June  
Reception School Trip 

Norwich Playhouse 

Monday 24th June 

Reception Power of Reading café 

1.30-3.15pm 

Wednesday 26th June 
Nursery Sports Day from 12pm 

Thursday 27th June 
Reception,Years 1 and  2 Sports Day from 12pm 

Friday 28th June 
30 days wild dress up 

Monday 1st July 
Art exhibition from 2.40pm.  

Please return form and money. 

Friday 5th July 
Summer Fair 1.05pm till 3.35pm 

Tuesday 9th July 
Year 2 School trip  

Friday 12th July 

School Disco 

Nursery, Reception and Year1 4-5pm 

Year 2 Leavers Disco 5.15-6.15pm 

Tuesday 16th July 
Year 2 Leaver’s service 11am St Nicholas 

Church followed by leaver’s BBQ lunch 

Friday 19th July 
End of term 

Wednesday 4th September 

School re-opens 

Friday 4th October 

Autumn Wreath making  

 

  

 

 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class-91.92% 

Ruby Class- 90.48%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Diamond- 93.97%  

Sapphire-87.65% 

Emerald Class-92.27% 

Topaz Class-92.44% 

 

The Headteacher’s award this week has been 

awarded to: 

Reception: George and Elena 

Year 1: Arabella and Harley 

Year 2: Dominic and Matthew 

 Staff: Mrs Robinson, Miss Watts, Miss Baynton, 

Miss Robertson and Miss Webster 

Well done! 

Like and follow our school Facebook page for regular 

updates. 

School trips:  

We have lots of upcoming school trips. Remember 

that children are expected to wear school uniform on 

these days (including sensible footwear) and bring a 

water bottle to school. 

Please remember to bring back all forms and make 

payment on Parentmail. 

Thank you to our garden volunteers we hugely 

appreciate the work that they have completed so 

far in our reflective garden. If any other parents 

are interested in joining them then please do let 

us know. 

 
It was so lovely to welcome so many families to our 

open morning and open evening. If you know any 

families with young children that would like to join 

our Nursery or school, please get them to contact the 

school office. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


